
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

December 5, 2012 

TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

RE:  Executive Director’s Goals for 2011-12 

 

Attached to this memo are the Executive Director’s Goals for the 2011-12 school year.  I have 

included comments about the status of each goal for your review.  I would suggest that many of 

these goals will continue into the 2012-13 school year.   

After discussion in open session, there will be an opportunity in closed session if you wish to 

discuss specific performance or suggest additional goals. 


